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For Immediate Release: August 29th, 2022 

PERSON SHOT  
  

Bloomington, IL - On Monday, 8/29/2022, at approximately 09:42 a.m., Bloomington police officers 
were dispatched to the area of Veterans Parkway and Empire Street for a person shot.  Upon arrival, 
officers learned an adult male had sustained a gunshot wound. As the investigation continued, officers 
located other evidence indicating shot(s) were fired. 
 
The male subject was transported to a nearby hospital for non-life-threatening injuries.  
 
At this time there is no danger to the public.  All involved individuals are in contact with the Bloomington 
Police Department. Currently all streets are open.  
 
 
The circumstances behind this incident are still pending investigation. At this time, no arrests have been made. 
Anyone with information should contact Detective Pedro Diaz, 309-434-2532 or pdiaz@cityblm.org 

 
 
 

### 
 

If you wish to submit a tip and remain anonymous, please contact the Crime & Intelligence Analysis Unit (CIAU) 
at (309)-434-2963 or email CIAU@cityblm.org. The CIAU office is staffed from 8am-4:30pm, weekdays. If no one 
is available to answer your call, please leave the information on the voicemail or send it by e-mail. 


